
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of power outage 

 

 

   Please be informed that during the legal inspection of our power facilities, there is a blackout 

      period mentioned below . 

      During the inspection, all the electrical facilities and equipment within the hotel cannot be used. 

   Therefore, we stop selling all room reservation during these periods. 

      We apologize in advance for any inconvenience caused and sincerely appreciate your understanding 

      and cooperation. 

 

       Hours of interruption : Tuesday, September 17th, 2024 midnight 

       (It will be postponed to Tuesday, September 24th, 2024 midnight, in case something happens)  

  

 

Hotel Manager 


